IHSLA Executive Board Meeting
Thursday, April 23, 2015 | began at 9:44pm | meeting called by Elaine Skopelja
Board members & IHSLA members invited
Elaine Skopelja (President), Barb Gushrowski (President-Elect), Lori Harding (Secretary), Jennifer Helmen (Membership), Patty Lunsford (Conference Chair), Kellie Kaneshiro

Welcome by Elaine.  Elaine/Lori presented old business and approval of last meetings minutes.
Jennifer presented the membership report, 38 members.  Discussed outreach to potential members.
Elaine presented Beth’s Treasurer’s report.  $6200 with conference expenses yet to be paid.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Elaine led new business discussion items:  future of ISHLA, next years’ budget, the 2015 meeting, and 2016 meeting site/possibility of Indianapolis joining CIHSLC  for joint meeting.  Potential of IHSLA webinars for CE.  Old webhosting free, new IHSLA website announcement at meeting

Adjourned at 11:04 pm                     
Page 2
